
IMPROVEMENTS COMING TO 
THOUSAND OAKS BOULEVARD!

The City of Thousand Oaks is working with local 
utility companies to remove approximately 1.5 miles 
of overhead electrical wires and 48 electrical poles 
along Thousand Oaks Boulevard, from Duesenberg 
Drive to Westlake High School at Via Merida.

Construction is expected to begin in Winter 2016 
and continue through Spring 2017.  During that time, 
you may notice periodic lane closures and traf�c 
congestion along Thousand Oaks Boulevard as the 
utility lines are relocated underground.  Residents 
and businesses in the project area will be noti�ed in 
advance of construction activity and closures.

Once the project is completed, our community will 
enjoy the following bene�ts:

LEARN MORE ABOUT THE PROJECT

Increased safety

Enhanced aesthetics 

Improved pedestrian and ADA access

Limit future tree topping

Increased reliability

Enables future visitor seating at Westlake
High School Stadium

THOUSAND OAKS BLVD 
UTILITY UNDERGROUNDING PROJECT

facebook.com/CityofThousandOaks 

twitter.com/cityofto

www.toaks.org/UndergroundTOB

Project Hotline: (805) 228-9020

UndergroundTOB@toaks.org




